VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN-731235

NOTIFICATION

This is to inform all concerned that fifty percent (50%) rooms of the University
Guest houses will be operational from 08.09.2020. Booking procedure will be
as usual. Covid-19 restrictions of Govt. of India /Govt. of West Bengal will be
followed in matters related to accommodation / dining etc in the Guest

houses.

This is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Ref No.: VB/GH-30/64/2020-21 Assistaht Registrar
Date: 01.09.2020 In charge, Guest House

Copy to:

In charge Computer Centre: with a request to kindly upload in the University
Website



